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From: Ross Wilsonsgl , )

Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 12:14 PM
To: Heldenfels, Leane

Subject: 900 S 1ist Street - BofA postponement
Leane,

I would like to request a postponement for our BofA case from the September
meeting to the October meeting.
We are requesting the postponement to give us more time to meet with the BCNA.

Thank you. -

E; e
ROSS WILSON

director of community development

512-528-9097
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